
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE: January 11, 2023 
 

TO: Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Supervisor Dean Preston, Chair, Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
 

RE: Government Audit and Oversight Committee 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
Pursuant to Board Rule 4.20, as Chair of the Government Audit and Oversight Committee, I 
have deemed the following matter of an urgent nature and request it be considered by the full 
Board on Tuesday, January 23, 2024, as a Committee Report:  
 

231273 [Settlement of Claims, Litigation - SFPUC Water Pipeline Break – Fillmore 
Street and Green Street - Not to Exceed $7,000,000] 

 
This matter will be heard in the Government Audit and Oversight Committee at a regular 
meeting on Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.  
 
 

 


